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Summer Term – 14/05/2021 
 

THIS WEEK 
In Extreme English, we focussed on Zog, the novel by Julia Donaldson. We have completed an 

interactive quiz about children’s books. We have re-written the novel in groups, created the images for 
our own versions, and then recorded an audiobook. These will be available on our class page in due 

course. We had lots of amazing costumes on Thursday: Gangsta Granny, Miss Trunchbull, Oliver Twist, 
Astrid, and Charlie Bucket to name a few. In Maths, we have focussed on the area, perimeter and 

volume of shapes. In RE, we explored different Christian festivals and thought about the advantages and 
disadvantages of gathering in that way. In Science, we explored the life cycle of amphibians, birds and 
insects and identified how their life cycles are similar yet also different. In Art, we completed a painted 

print of the rainforest. In Geography, we completed our information posters about the Amazon 
rainforest and the dangers of deforestation. 

JANE GOODALL/DAVID ATTENBOROUGH HOMEWORK IS DUE IN 

ON MONDAY 17TH. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for COMPASSION goes to Olivia. She is a friend who cares deeply for 

others and always seeks to make sure they are okay.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Jackson for super work identifying the life cycles of amphibians, 
birds and insects. 

The EXTREME ENGLISH WRITING award goes to Amelia. 
The EXTREME ENGLISH READING award goes to Isaac P. 

 

COURAGEOUS ADVOCATE 
This week, we learned about John the Baptist. How could you serve others and show how amazing 

they are?  

OUTSTANDING BEHAVIOUR 
Amelia, Elissa, Elliot, Emmanuel, Erin, Faye, Harvey, Isaac J, Isaac P, Jack, Jackson, Jessica, Kara, Katie, 

Kayla, Lola, Lucas, Lucy, Mia M, Mia W, Olivia, Ruby, Ryan, Sienna 

HOME READING HEROES 
Huge congratulations to Cole, Elissa, William, Olivia, Isaac P, Amelia, Kayla, Lucy, Emmanuel, 
Harvey, Mia W, Jackson, Mia M, Ruby, Faye, Katie and Elliot. They have read every day this week 

(whether their school-book or one of their choice), they have recorded it in their reading record, and they have 

brought their reading record into school so we can see their progress. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM (please use the half term break to ensure your child is 
complying with our uniform code) 

I fully understand the challenges about purchasing new uniform during lockdown and have accommodated those 

who haven’t been able to fully comply with our uniform code. However, with restrictions easing and non-essential 
shops re-opening, I am asking that all children come to school in the correct uniform, including correct footwear as 

soon as possible please. This includes PE days too on Wednesday. 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 

Mr Bateman 


